
 

 

Love the final workshop, it has really 

helped to give us an insight into how 

the children’s learning environment 

is going to change. Thank you for an 

amazing year of excellent learning 

for the children and so much support 

for the parents. 

 

I was worried as my child is an 

August child but he has come 

on and developed so well, he 

really enjoys school, thank you. 

 

The workshops have been 

invaluable and a great way 

for parents to understand 

more about the children’s 

learning. We will miss 

Reception and Miss Smith. 

 

It was very reassuring to be 

told what the children will be 

doing in Year 1. Thank you for 

making my daughter’s start to 

school life so amazing! 

 

We couldn’t have asked for a better 

first year for our daughter. She has 

absolutely loved her first year at school. 

We will miss Miss Smith next year, but 

she will still pop in to say hello I’m sure. 

 Very helpful information, thank 

you. 

 

 
Reception has gone so fast. These workshops have 

been really valuable. I hope Year 1 goes as well as 

Reception. 

Thank you. I can’t believe this 

school year is nearly over. My 

son has developed so much this 

year and made some great 

friends.  

 

Parent workshops are a brilliant 

idea and I hope they continue. I 

couldn’t have wished for better 

teachers for Reception, Mrs 

Hussain has been amazing.  

 

Thank you for doing such a 

fantastic job. Your love and care 

for the children is wonderful and 

both the teachers are such lovely 

people.  

 

Thank you Mrs Hussain for 

all your hard work with my 

son. He has done so well 

this year! You’re a star!  

 

Thank you for all of your help and support 

throughout Reception. My daughter has 

loved learning lots of new things and has 

come on so much. Thank you. 

 

I really like that there is a 

Tapestry available, it really 

is a special feature within 

the school. Thank you. 


